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Fiona Ajram

From: david

Sent: 28 August 2018 15:22

To: Anne Goldsmith

Cc: Planning Policy NDDC

Subject: RE: Examination of the Sturminster Newton Neighbourhood Plan

Hello Anne 

Many thanks for your email. 

Whilst I appreciate that the Town and District Councils are being put under enormous pressure by central 

government to achieve housing targets, my reservations remain the same. I, and many of my fellow residents of 

Sturminster Newton are very concerned about the town’s ability to support such an increase in population, and that 

some of the areas being considered will impact very severely upon our quality of life. 

I can only hope that our feelings are considered sympathetically should plans be submitted. In the meantime, I stand 

by the matters raised in my letter. 

Kind regards 

David Wingate 




